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Purpose 

This paper serves to update the Sherwood Forest 
Hospitals NHS Trust Public Board meeting on the 
National Staff Survey 2022 results including national 
and regional benchmarking 

Approval  

Assurance x 

Update  

Consider  

Strategic Objectives 

To provide 
outstanding 
care 

To promote 
and support 
health and 
wellbeing 

To maximise 
the potential of 
our workforce 
 

To continuously 
learn and 
improve 

To achieve 
better value 

x x x x x 

Identify which principal risk this report relates to: 

 PR1 Significant deterioration in standards of safety and care   

PR2 Demand that overwhelms capacity  

PR3 Critical shortage of workforce capacity and capability x 

PR4 Failure to achieve the Trust’s financial strategy  

PR5 Inability to initiate and implement evidence-based Improvement and 
innovation 

 

PR6 Working more closely with local health and care partners does not 
fully deliver the required benefits  

 

PR7 Major disruptive incident  

PR8 Failure to deliver sustainable reductions in the Trust’s impact on 
climate change 

 

Committees/groups where this item has been presented before 

 
People Cabinet – March 2023 
People Culture and Improvement Committee – March 2023 
 

Acronyms 

 
None 
 

Executive Summary 

 
Background 
 
The National Staff Survey 2022 embargo lifted on 9th March 2022 with results analysis 
underway and Trust focus areas for improvement in development. 
 
The Trust closed the survey in November with 3390 colleagues taking the opportunity to 
share their voice, which was a 61% response rate (compared to a national average of 
44%) and the 3rd highest response rate nationally.  
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Summary Headlines 
 

• The Trust placed 1st or 2nd in the Midlands across all 7 of the People Promise 
themes, along with 1st in the Midlands for Staff Engagement and 1st in the Midlands 
for Staff Morale. 

 

• 7/10 colleagues reported they would recommend the Trust as a place to work 
which was the top score regionally across all Acute Trusts in the Midlands for the 5th 
year running (and 3rd nationally) 
 

• 1st in the Midlands for staff being happy with the standard of care provided by 
the organisation if a friend or relative needed treatment (78%)  

 

• 2nd in the Midlands for colleagues agreeing that care of patients is the 
organisations top priority (81%) 

 
Whilst our results overall are extremely positive, we remain mindful that there are still key 
areas for improvement.  The Trust focus areas identified after the 2021 survey will 
therefore remain in place, with 2022/23 actions being developed under the same 3 key 
themes for consistency: 
 

- Valuing you 
- Caring for you 
- Developing you   

 
These focus areas were discussed in depth at the Trust People, Culture and Improvement 
Committee with an action plan in development which will be shared with the People 
Committee in May. 
 
Attached are 2 infographics detailing the highlights of the NSS results for the Board’s 
information.   
 
We are extremely proud of our results placing us as the overall 3rd best Acute Trust in the 
Country and the most recommended place to work and receive care in the Midlands.  
 
Recommendation 
 
The Trust board are asked to take assurance from the National Staff Survey Results 2022, 
and the assurance that the People Committee will have overview and regular updates 
regarding the key areas for improvement across 2023/24 that will be aligned to the Trust 
People, Culture and Improvement Strategy. 
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